

Building Bright Futures

Molholm Elementary School 6000 West 9th Avenue

Lakewood, Colorado 80214

phone: 303-982-6240 fax: 303-982-6238

Mr. Larry Naegele K Designers 5825 W. 6th Avenue Lakewood, CO 80214

Dear Mr. Naegele,

On behalf of the families and staff of Molholm Elementary, I would like to thank you for the Thanksgiving dinners that you donated. The families were all very grateful when they came in to pick them up and overwhelmed by your companies generosity.

I am looking forward to developing an ongoing relationship with your company in the future. A strong community relationship between our school and the businesses in our area is a vital to a strong partnership for our community.

Again, I would like to express our gratitude for your thoughtfulness and consideration for those in our area that needed a little extra help at this time.

Sincerely,

Káy Moser Principal

Molholm Elementary